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June 20th 2022 

 

Dear families 

We are pleased to attach our guide for students and families ‘Starting School at Trumpington 

Community College’. 

This comprehensive guide contains a wealth of information, introducing you to many of the most 

important aspects of life at the College. Please take time to read it carefully and go through this with 

your children, in particular the information regarding the school day, uniform and equipment 

requirements (including how to order). 

Later this week we will send you physical copies of the Home School Agreements found on pages 21 

and 22, together with our data collection form(s) for you to complete, sign and return to us. We will 

provide a postage paid envelope for you to return these and would ask that you kindly do so by 

Friday July 1st. 

Over the next couple of weeks, we will be enrolling you and your children to the College’s payment 

system, Iris Parentmail +Pay. This will enable you to pay for lockers and also to add funds to catering 

accounts ready for September. Information about +Pay and catering accounts can be found in the 

booklet.  

We are looking forward to welcoming students into college on the 11th July for their taster day. 

When you join us on the 7th July at 4:30pm, we will share with you the timetable and plans for the 

day as well as having an opportunity to respond to any questions you may have regarding the new 

academic year. We are very much looking forward to welcoming you and are excited and 

enthusiastic about all that lies ahead.  

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to make contact if there is anything we can assist you with 

as you plan and prepare for this next and especially important part of your child’s education.  

With best wishes 

 

Trumpington Community College 

 


